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AR0021865 Eureka Spring Complaint Follow Up

Thank you for taking time to speak with me today. As | stated in our conversation, there was a complaint about the raw
sewage in Leatherwood Creek. You said that the plant operator had looked into this and the water at the outfall was
cloudy but not over the limits for TSS. The City has changed to a synthetic alum to try to fix this. Please, investigate this
again and send me the information by close of business on Thursday September 7, 2023. Please include photographs
and the date that you changed to the new product. If you have any questions please contact me.

Please respond to this email to verify that you have received it.

Thank you,

Thomas Harrington | Enforcement Analysts
Division of Environmental Quality | Office of Water Quality

Enforcement Branch
5301 Northshore Drive

| North Little Rock, AR 72118

t: 501.682.0736 | e:thomas.harrington@adeg.state.ar.us
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